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December 03, 2024 

 

ATTENTION: District of Mackenzie Mayor and Council 

 

Re: Snow Removal at 9 Laurier Dr for Mackenzie Community Arts Council 

 

 

Dear Sirs/Madams, 

 

MCAC has recently undergone massive changes to our organization.  We are proud to 

have successfully met our goal of relocating to our new facility and opening it to the 

public before the end of 2024.  We have already come so far, although there is still so 

much work to do!   

 

We are in the process of developing a sustainable business plan to enable our 

organization to not only survive but to thrive into the future, however, the transition to 

being land owners and stewards of a new facility has many challenges.  We are 

requesting assistance in overcoming one challenge, in particular - snow removal.  Last 

year, we were fortunate to not have to remove much snow to allow access to our facility.  

This winter is shaping up to be much more than we can realistically handle. 

 

We hope that you can help us as we are currently in a vulnerable, juvenile state of 

development.  Our success is largely connected to the support we garner from our 

community.  Thank you for your time and consideration.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mackenzie Community Arts Council Board of Directors 

w.250-997-5818 

 

We acknowledge that we live, work and create within the traditional territory of the 

Tse’khene People of the McLeod Lake Indian Band. 


